
Secretary of Transportation 
Robert J, St, Onge, Jr,
(803) 737-1312 Fax (803) 737-2038

January 31, 2014

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Governor of South Carolina
Post Office Box 12267
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

With heartfelt regret, I am resigning my position as Secretary of Transportation effective 
today due to personal reasons, I would like to thank you for the support you have shown me as 
we have worked together to improve South Carolina’s transportation system.

Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to serve the State of South Carolina.

Sincerely,

Robert J. St. Onge, Jr. 
Secretary of Transportation
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